
Event Report

“From Blocks to Bytes”
Workshop on Block Coding

Venue: Research Lab, CSE Department  

Date: 3rd October 2024

● Conducted By: Dept. of Computer Science and Engineering
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Program Brief

The "From Blocks to Bytes" workshop was organized by TACS for the first-year
students of the CSE Department. The workshop was held on October 3rd, 2024
from 10:00 AM to 4:00 PM in the Research Lab of CSE Department. This
interactive workshop served as an introduction to the fundamentals of block
coding, providing students with a hands-on experience designed to build
confidence and spark interest in coding.

Led by Shahinsh P, the Technical Lead of TACS, the session began with an
overview of the principles of block coding, emphasizing how it serves as a
stepping stone to more complex programming languages. Students were guided
through various exercises that allowed them to experiment with logical
problem-solving and creative thinking. The primary objective of the workshop was
to make programming accessible and enjoyable for beginners, breaking down the
initial barriers to learning coding and instilling confidence in the first-year
students.

The "From Blocks to Bytes" workshop was a great success, achieving its aim of
cultivating a foundational understanding and enthusiasm for coding among the new
batch of students. TACS extends its gratitude to all participants and looks forward
to continued engagement and collaboration with the new batch.

Coordinators

1. Mrs. Rajeena M- Staff Coordinator

2. Mr. Ashmal M – Student Coordinator
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Financial Summary

Sl No Item Estimate Amount
(INR)

1 Guest 0

2 Travel 0

3 Sweets or Food 0

4 Certificates, Awards or Gifts 0

5 Games Items 0

6 Printing 0

7 Miscellaneous 0

Total Expenditure 0
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Photographs
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